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District 7 Executive Board Meeting, Friday, June 8, 2018 at 7 Hills

President Suzanne Shapiro called the meeting to order at 1:30 p.m.

Present:  Suzanne Shapiro, Janet Langemeier, Harlan Mathews, George 
Hayes, Alice Beers, Tootie Chittenden, Lynda Goggin, George Hayner.
Absent: Jeannie Gregory
Guests: Jack Anderson & Jay Davidson

Motion was made to accept May 1, 2018, minutes as written.

Jack Anderson passed out information on the projected number of players for
each team in District 7.  He is concerned as some of the teams are projecting 
numbers that are very low.  A meeting with the team Presidents is scheduled 
to get information on how many teams we will have in each Division when 
we start League Play.  In order to keep teams playing discussion followed on 
possibly have some divisions play with 3 lanes only.  After the Presidents 
meet he should have more accurate information to make the necessary 
decisions. 

Jack made the following suggestion to keep up the weekly routine of 
shuffleboard play:  When a team has a bye call another team that has a bye 
and play that team instead of taking the week off from play. It doesn’t matter
that the team plays a team in another division.  

We need to encourage shufflers to help out with refereeing & scorekeeping 
at tournaments.

The Rules Committee is working on changes to a couple rules.  One of the 
rules that is being looked at is a tie in a Doubles Tournament.  The way it is 
written now is very time consuming.  Slow play in all tournaments has 
become an issue.  Lynda Goggin is going to track the length of time it takes to 
play a game during some of the upcoming tournaments.  

Meeting was adjourned at 2:15 p.m.  

Minutes submitted by Janet Langemeier, District 7 Secretary 
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